Molinar, Tess

From: Marisol M.C. <marisolxmc@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 2:22 PM

To: Molinar, Tess; jvanpatten@cityofpasadeena.net
Subject: public comment re: chick-fil-a on north lake
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Hello Jason and Tess,

My name is Marisol Cadena. As a lifelong resident of North Mentor Avenue | strongly oppose Chick-
fil-A moving to my backyard. North Lake Avenue has been disproportionately impacted by fast food
establishments and adding an additional one would increase the amount of unhealthy food options for
our community. Secondly, the current fast food restaurant there has been a detriment to my health.
Namely, the bright Carl’s Junior lights that shine into my bedroom and the loud delivery trucks that
come very late at night and disturb my ability to get a good night's rest. This would only be
exacerbated with the proposed project that seeks longer retail hours. Moreover, the anti-LGBTQ
stance of Chick-fil-A’s owners is not the values that the officials and residents of Pasadena should be
welcoming. Therefore, | strongly urge you to reconsider this project.

Best,
Marisol Cadena



